
3007 
Review of Bills 

All claims against the General Fund of the District shall be presented to the Board of Education for 
approval of payment. Two representatives of the Board will review all claims each month to recommend 
the Board approve payment. 

Circumstances may require payment of a bill prior to a regular meeting of the Board of Education. The 
Superintendent is allowed to approve such payments if they are covered by funds approved in the annual 
budget.  These payments will be included in the bill approval process. 
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